
ERAP Applications Processed in the Order Received 

 

Community Action, Inc. advises Jefferson County residents who have applied for the 

Emergency Rental Assistance Program (ERAP) that due to an influx of applications – 

both from residents who are first time ERAP applicants and those who are applying to 

recertify for additional assistance – all applications are currently being processed in the 

order in which they were received. 

Caseworkers will contact applicants as applications are processed; please do not call 

asking for status updates. 

For more information on ERAP eligibility, see Emergency Rental Assistance Program 

flyer on main website page. 

 

EFFECTIVE DECEMBER 1, 2022 


